
Learning for life!

INSET DAYS

Monday 21st July 2025
Tuesday 22nd July 2025

Summer Term 2025 
Starts: 22.04.25 - Ends 18.07.25 

Half term: 23.05.25-30.05.25

Key Dates

Date - 02.05.25

01903 854970
office@theglobeprimary.co.uk 

Don’t forget to report any absences on Studybugs.

Upcoming events
07.05.25 - Year 5 local visit to the supermarket
08.05.25 - VE Day talent shows
09.05.25 - Dare to be different day (more
information to follow soon!)
W/C 12.05.25 - Children’s mental health week
W/C 12.05.25 - End of Key Stage 2 SATS tests
20.05.25 - Class photo day
22.05.25 - Great athlete visit 

Attendance Heroes What’s happening at The Globe
It’s been a fantastic week full of hands-on learning and
creativity across the school! Year 4 have been exploring our
beautiful Wild Woods, using natural materials to design and
craft their own photo frames. Year 3 have taken a scientific
approach by carefully dissecting and labelling the parts of a
plant. Year 2 have shown incredible artistic flair, decorating
their own mugs in the style of Emma Bridgewater. Year 5 have
kicked off their Field to Fork unit by planting vegetables in our
school allotments, learning how food is grown from seed to plate.
Year 1 have been learning all about algorithms and coding using
Bee-Bots—there’s been lots of problem-solving and fun along the
way! Reception have had a wonderful time exploring the world
around them, noticing signs of spring and engaging in outdoor
learning. And finally, a big well done to Year 6, who have been
working incredibly hard as they approach their SATs with focus
and determination. 
We hope you all have a lovely bank holiday weekend and enjoy
the sunshine—let’s hope it continues! - Mrs Salvage

Dare 2 be different
On Friday 9  May, we will be holding a Dare 2b
different day to raise money for Brighton & Hove &
West Sussex Deaf Society. The dares are as
follows:

th

wear own clothes
wear football kits
wear hair down
hair chalks
nail varnish
odd socks
squash in drinks - please no fizzy

Each dare is 50p. Please bring in the money on the
day.

Our KS1 winners this week Our KS2 winners this week 

ITALY! SOUTH KOREA!
98.18%97.14%

Parking reminders
We kindly ask all parents and carers to be considerate when
parking near the school. We have received several complaints
from our neighbours regarding driveways being blocked and cars
parking on double yellow lines. Please ensure you park safely and
legally, showing respect to our local community. Your cooperation
helps keep everyone safe and maintains positive relationships
with our neighbours—thank you.


